
From: Iris Lewis <ilewis@vtdigger.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 12:38 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Five Hour Energy lawsuit 
 
Hi! 
 
I know that the 2014 Five Hour Energy Attorney General's Office lawsuit was sealed on August 1, but I 
was wondering if the sealing included the initial 2014 filing. If not, could I please have a copy of the 
original lawsuit? 
 
Either way, thanks so much for your help! 
 
Best, 
Iris 
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